
Dear Mr. Sakic Trogrlic, 
 
Thank you for reviewing our article and accepting it for publication! 
 
In regard to your minor revision request, we added a figure depicting the case study 
area. In addition, we included the number of survey responses received from the 
districts within the study area.  
 
All the best, 
 
Joy Ommer 


